Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: dheinze@portoakland.com

Cc: Douglas Herman; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health (Dilan.Roe@acgov.org); Lydia Huang
Subject: RO414 - MOIA, United Airlines MF35/36

Attachments: RO414_MF-35andMF-36.pdf

Diane,

Thank you for attending the meeting today regarding the SCP case MOIA, United Airlines MF35/36, Alameda County
Environmental Health (ACEH) case number RO414. It was a pleasure meeting with you, Doug and Lydia. At the meeting
I mentioned an ORC wall at the site of the gasoline and diesel tanks (MF 35 and 36). | have no further documentation
regarding the wall beside the hand written note on the figure (attached) in the ACEH case file. The location of the wall
appears to be adjacent to, or beneath, an exterior stair case. The notation, located above the Laundry Facility, says
“ORC Grout Curtain”.

Respectfully,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda , CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acqov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




